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Your Ref……………………………… 

  

………………………………………………………………………………….         

   
To pharmacy students, 

Mbarara University of Science and Technology 

 

Dear all, 

Re: Call for Applications for Delegates to Participate in the Forthcoming UPSA AGM and Elections. 

Reference is made to a letter from the UPSA Electoral Commission requesting MBUPSA to send 20 

representatives to participate in the forth coming Annual General Meeting at the Pharmacy House in 

Kampala on 3rd July, 2024. Activities to be carried out include voting of the new executive cabinet, 

review of applications for new mother associations and handover. 

I hereby call upon eligible students to submit their applications for review in order to participate in the 

forthcoming AGM. 

The following documents should be sent to president.mbupsa@gmail.com not later than midnight 

Thursday, 27th June 2024. 

 Application letter 

 Proof of payment for subscription fee to the mother association. 

 Students ID. 

The executive will review the applications and successful applicants will be contacted before closure 

of business on Friday 28th June via email. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Atwiine Kato Christopher.        Ankunda Innocent 

President MBUPSA        Secretary General. 
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